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Welcome to UFORCOP’S monthly newsletter. Every month 
we will bring you the latest in Ufology, Paranormal, Crypto 
zoology and Abduction news taking place in Pennsylvania or 
that UFORCOP is involved with. 
 
You can file a report or obtain information by going to our 
Contact Us page and filling out the form and hit the submit 
button. A researcher will contact you within 24 hours. 
 
Anyone wishing to have a presentation given to a group can 
use the Contact Us page on our web page or email the 
addresses on the right of that page. 
 
There are currently 18 cases being worked on. We will be 
posting their locations. 
 



Book of the Month: The ROSWELL INCIDENT, by Charles 
Berlitz and William L. Moore, available at www.amazon.com 
 
Upcoming Events in MARCH 
None scheduled 
 
Sites of the Month: 
 
www.cryptomundo.com 
 
www.ozufo.net 
 

UFORCOP NEWS 
 
 
The UFO Research Center of Pennsylvania has received a 
number of emails regarding membership in the group. If you 
have an interest in becoming a member of UFORCOP 
please send us an email at butch221@dejazzd.com with 
your background in investigations of UFOs, Abduction, 
Cryptozoology and the Paranormal. 
 
UFORCOP has 36 cases as of the end of January and they 
breakdown as: 31 UFO, 3 Cryptozoology, and 1 Paranormal, 
and 19 open historical cases. 
 
UFORCOP NOTE: We have been investigating cases in 
other states. In this newsletter a map showing those 
locations will be presented. If you have a present or 
historical case you would like researched contact, 
butch221@dejazzd.com 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

UFO RESEARCH CENTER OF 
PENNSYLVANIA 

INVESTIGATIONS STATE MAP 
 
 



 



 
The Close Encounters Conference  
Has now been moved to 2012. A sight has been found and 
the speaker list is compiled. Keep watching the website for 
Conference updates. www.paufosearch.com 
  
UFORCOP has joined forces with UFO Research of North 
America, UFO Clearinghouse, and the Institute of 
Frontier Science as partner sites in the search for the truth. 
 
Appearance 
None Scheduled 
 
Paranormal 
UFORCOP is going to Bushy Run Battle Field in the 
autumn of 2011 to do a paranormal investigation of strange 
things reported at that location.  
 
UFORCOP 
Is also looking for paranormal experiences at The 
Gettysburg Battlefield. Use our contact us page if you have 
photos and or an experience you want to share with our 
paranormal researchers. 
 
UFORCOP 
Researchers will be traveling to the French Azilum for a 
paranormal sweep of the LaPort House and grounds.  
 
UPDATE:  
Two researchers did a sweep of the LaPort House at the 
French Azilum and nothing out of the ordinary was seen, 
heard, filmed or recorded. Another trip is planned in the 
spring of 2011 for more in depth study. 
 
 



 
CRYPTO ZOOLOGY 
Anyone with information on sightings in the Pine Grove area 
of (Panthers, Mountain Lions, Cougars, Thunderbirds etc.) 
Please contact Troy Noll at madhunter.pa@gmail.com or 
Tim Heckman at apehunter.pa@gmail.com 
UPDATE:  Reports are still being received in the above 
areas.  
 
TOP THREE REPORTED CREATURES IN 
PENNSYLVANIA 
 

1. BIGFOOT 
2. THUNDERBIRD 
3. PANTHER 

 
UFORCOP 
Is actively seeking information on the Presque Isle Landing 
Incident. Contact butch221@dejazzd.com  
 
BIGFOOT 
Sightings can be reported on our website Contact  
Us Page. 
 
THUNDERBIRD  
Activity has been reported in the western part of the state 
and UFORCOP will be sending researchers out to those 
known locations in the coming months. Sightings have also 
been reported in the north – central part of the state.  
 
UFOLOGY 
UFORCOP researchers will be completing a number of 
papers on various cases and case studies from 
Pennsylvania. These papers will be posted on the website 
home page highlighted in green. 



 
A ROUND TABLE CONFERENCE is also in the planning 
and information will be forthcoming in a few months. This will 
be your chance for a one on one with top names in UFO 
studies, Paranormal, Abduction and Crypto zoology. 
 
ABDUCTION 
One open cases at this time. 
 
If you have seen something strange in Pennsylvania in 
the air or on the ground we would like to hear from you. 
 
 

“NOS PETO VERUM” 
We Seek the Truth 

 
 
Thank You 
 
UFO Research Center of Pennsylvania 
www.paufosearch.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  


